

Papa Mālaa'o 'Ohana Newsletter

Kindergarten

CLASS OF 2031

Aloha e na mākua,

As the holidays have come barreling around the corner, as quick as a blink of an eye, we would like to thank you for coming together and making all the school events (trunk or treat, book fair) thus far, successful and memorable. We would like to wish you and your 'ohana prosperity throughout the year, and into the new, happiness that multiplies, good health for you and yours, adventurous fun around every corner, energy to chase your dreams, and an abundance of love and joy to overfill your stockings.

Have a safe holiday season.

Mele Kalikimaka me ka

Jen and Tawnya

Hauʻoli Makahiki Hou! 🔰

Kindergarten PTSO Reps

Jen McNeff (808) 375-4022 Tawnya Gaoiran (808) 298-8294



ksmaui2031@gmail.com

Looking Ahead



12/03/18

Hoʻolauleʻa Planning Meeting

12/10/18

PTSO Board Meeting

12/14/18

Kindergarten Christmas Class Party

12/19/18

Chapel Please wear white shirts

Founder's Day ½ day for ALL students

12/20/18 - 1/4/19 Winter Break (No School)

1/7/19
Return to school

food safety & sanitation training

Friendly reminder that parents are encouraged to take this online class in order to work/volunteer at the Ho'olaule'a, stadium concessions and other various campus events.

Certification is valid up to 7 years.

The training link is www.ksbe.edu/maui in the FORMS/RESOURCES section under PARENT heading.

Contact Mandy Sensano.

Operations at

masensan@ksbe.edu

Ph: 572-3226

for questions or to check the status of your certification

Class Dues

We will be accepting (\$25)
Class Dues in the form of cash or check at our upcoming Class Social.
Stay tuned for more details.

Checks can be made payable to:

KSM PTSO

and in the memo write:

Class of 2031

Please be sure to include your keiki's name on the envelope.

Class Social

Get ready for our FIRST social event coming in

January 2019.

Details are still being ironed out. We will keep you posted!



Haumana Spotlight



We would love to feature all of our KS Maui Kindergarten Haumana and their 'ohana on our monthly newsletters. So please, send us an email with their photo, their name, hobbies and a fun fact. January's Haumana Spotlight information will be due Friday, January 4th, 2019.

We look forward to get to know your keiki.

Haumana Spotlight Questions:

- What kind of activities/hobbies does your keiki enjoy?
- What does your keiki want to be when they grow up?